



CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY

Dates for your diary

- 26th September—School Photographer/ Y6 assembly
- 1st/2nd October –Parents' Evenings
- 3rd October –Harvest Festival
- 4th October—School Meal Taster Day.
- 8th October –Class 4 Cake Stall
- 10th October—Class 5 Open Classroom –9.15am
- 15th October—Class 6
 Open Classroom—
 9.15am/ FOS AGM 7pm in school.
- 16th October—Open Evening for New Starters September 2019 –6.30pm
- 17th October—Y3/4 trip to Ryedale Folk Museum
- 18th October—Class 5/6
 Tag Rugby Competition
- 22nd October—Class 5/6 visit to Alnwick Castle
- 25th October—FOS School Disco
- 26th October—School closes for Half Term
- 5th November School Reopens

KS1 Fun Run

Well done to all the children who took part in the KS1 Fun Run last week. I was very impressed with the high quality of running and the effort the

children put in. We came away from the event with a number of 1st,2nd and 3rd place medals.





Summer Reading Challenge

Last week Pat Almond, one of our Governors and a volunteer at Thirsk library, came into one of our assemblies to present the certificates to those children who had completed the Summer Reading Challenge. Thirty four children were presented with certificates and we were very pleased to see that so many of our children had taken part this year.

Parent Interviews

Next week, on October 1st and 2nd there will be an opportunity to meet with your child's teacher. This will be an opportunity for you to talk to your child's teacher about how they are settling in to their new classes and how you can support us with your child's learning. Please make an appointment by accessing the appointment service through the link you have been sent. If you have any problems making an appointment, please contact Mrs Maher in the School Office.

School Photographer

On Wednesday the school photographer will be in school taking individual photographs of the children. If you would like your child photographed with any pre-school siblings please come to the School Office at 8.35am.

School Meal Taster Day

On Thursday 4th October we will be holding a School Meal Taster Day. If your child normally brings a packed lunch to school we will be offering them the opportunity to try some of the school food too. Please send them to school with a packed lunch as normal so that they can try as much or as little of the school food as they wish.







Harvest Festival.

We will be holding our annual Harvest festival on Wednesday 3rd October. As we do normally, we will be distributing food to those in the community and the local food bank. If you would like to contribute then please send your child with tinned or packet food, or fresh vegetables/fruit on Wednesday morning. If you know any older members of our local community who would appreciate a food box please give their name and address to the school office.

Ghana Visit

In October half term Mrs Ward will be once again visiting our school in Ghana to support the teachers there. She is looking for items to fill her suitcases which will be useful to the school. If you would be interested in supporting this worthwhile cause then here are some items she would find useful:

For the school

Coloured chalk, Play Dough, pencils and pens, tracing books, wall stickers for toddlers, exercise books.

For the children

Black school shoes/sandals, White short socks,

Good condition 2nd hand children's clothes (shorts, dresses and tops), Girls and boys pants,

Other items such as toiletries (ask in the Office for more details) Unwanted mobile phones, tablets and digital cameras.

Any donations please drop at the school office marked Mrs Ward.

Cold Weather

The weather is now turning colder, especially in the mornings. Please can you ensure your child has a named school coat with them at school.

More information can be found at www.carltonminiott.n-yorks.sch.uk



Train to Teach Recruitment Event PGCE Open Day



Saturday, 29th September 2018

Taking place between 11.00am and 2.00pm, at the Leeds Trinity Campus, Horsforth, Leeds, LS18 5HD

Come along and meet our Lead Mentor Jo Wheldon at the recruitment event.



She will be happy to answer any questions that you have regarding your journey into teaching.